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!'Jote to File: 

Subject: Administrative Amendment 
License No. 47-32191-01 
Docket No. 030-35062 

From: Sattar Lodhi, Senior Health Physicist 
Materials Security & Industrial Branch 

During the routine inspection conducted on April 23, 2013 (see NRC Form 3), the 
licensee informed the inspector that the local post office changed the Box number in its 
mailing address from 176 to 966 to conform to the 911 numbering system. The licensee 
stated that it did not inform the NRC because the mail is still delivered to his residence 
even if the box number is changed. The inspector confirmed that there was no change 
in the location of the facility. 

To make it easier for future inspectors to get to the licensee's place of use and office, the 
license needs to be administratively amended to change the Box number. 
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